



RESCOM COMMUNIQUE

Classical Music

Communique No 252 30th November 2021

ARE YOU INTERESTED IN CLASSICAL MUSIC?

At the last RAC meeting, residents requested ResCom to consider establishing a classical music group. If you are interested in such a group, we are thinking of holding a classical musical evening once a month on a Saturday. The event will be held in the Club House. You will be able to bring your own snacks and drinks.

Chris Salt, who has previously run such a group has kindly offered to get the ball rolling on this project.

If you are interested please send your names to Chris at chrisalt@icon.co.za